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MEXT E-mail Newsletter Focusing on Schools for Foreign Students
24thissue July 6, 2021

The 3rd Advisory Committee on Health and Hygiene in Schools for Foreign Students

We will hold the 3rd Advisory Committee on Health and Hygiene in Schools for Foreign Students on
Monday, July 12, 2021, as follows.

Date and time:  Monday, July 12, 2021, 10:00 - 11:30 / Online meeting (Webex)

Agenda: (1) Countermeasures against novel coronavirus in schools for foreign students (Report)
(2) Presentations from experts
(3) Draft outline of the interim report
(4) Others

If you would like to observe the meeting, please register from the form below by 12:00 on Friday, July 9.
The meeting link and other details will be sent to your registered email address.

Register Form
https://pf.mext.go.jp/admission/page-22429-2-2.html

Previous meetings and its materials (Only in Japanese)
https://www.mext.go.jp/a_menu/kokusai/mext 00001.html

Others
To register or de-register to this newsletter, please send an email to the following e-mail address at MEXT.
In the case of register, please describe your e-mail address and affiliation in your e-mail:
E-mail address: gaikokuzingakkou@mext.go.jp
It would be appreciated if you register the e-mail address of representatives of the schools for foreign
students.

To check the previous newsletters, please follow the steps by clicking the specified link below;
https://www.mext.go.jp/magazine/backnumber/symel 00001.htm

The website focusing on the schools for foreign students was launched in Plain Japanese on the MEXT's

official website;
https://www.mext.go.jp/a menu/kokusai/gaikoku/

Useful information for everyone at the schools for foreign students focusing on anti-COVID-19 measures will
be provided in several languages, for the time being, so please regularly check our updates.

Thank you for reading this e-mail newsletter.
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